From: zecheroffice@gmail.com

To: Columbia County Building Department Information
Cc: bczecher@comcast.net

Subject: Application #61196 - Murphy

Date: Friday, June 2, 2023 9:31:45 AM

Application submitted by applicant.
NEEDED * CLARIFICATION - WILL THIS BE REPLACING THE CURRENT MH?

Good morning,

This email is to clarify that this will be replacing the current MH. If you have any additional
questions, please reply all.

Warm Regards,
Suzanne Stewart

Bryan Zecher Construction
2370 SW State Road 47
Lake City, FL 32025
Office 386.752.8653

Fax 386.758.8920

www.arthurrutenberghomes.com
Best of Best 2005, 2010-22
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